TOWN OF GRAFTON MAILBOX POLICY

It is the Town Highway Department's policy to replace mailboxes
that are damaged by the town during snowplowing operations with
a standard rural mailbox and 4" x 4" wood post. Since there is no
statutory or legal authority which grants a property owner or
resident along a public highway the right to place a mailbox in the
highway right-of-way, replacement of mailboxes is done as a
courtesy and only the standard replacement can be provided.



